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  Block by Block William Glenn Robertson,Lawrence
A. Yates,2003 First published by the Combat
Studies Institute Press. The resulting anthology
begins with a general overview of urban operations
from ancient times to the midpoint of the
twentieth century. It then details ten specific
case studies of U.S., German, and Japanese
operations in cities during World War II and ends
with more recent Russian attempts to subdue
Chechen fighters in Grozny and the Serbian siege
of Sarajevo. Operations range across the spectrum
from combat to humanitarian and disaster relief.
Each chapter contains a narrative account of a
designated operation, identifying and analyzing
the lessons that remain relevant today.
  What You See Is What You Hear Dario
Martinelli,2020-01-01 What You See Is What You
Hear develops a unique model of analysis that
helps students and advanced scholars alike to look
at audiovisual texts from a fresh perspective.
Adopting an engaging writing style, the author
draws an accessible picture of the field, offering
several analytical tools, historical background,
and numerous case studies. Divided into five main
sections, the monograph covers problems of
definitions, history, and most of all analysis.
The first part raises the main problems related to
audiovisuality, including taxonomical and
historical questions. The second part provides the
bases for the understanding of audiovisual
creative communication as a whole, introducing a
novel theoretical model for its analysis. The next
three part focus elaborate on the model in all its
constituents and with plenty of case studies taken
from the field of cinema, TV, music videos,
advertising and other forms of audiovisuality.
Methodologically, the book is informed by
different paradigms of film and media studies,
multimodality studies, structuralism, narratology,
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“auteur theory” in the broad sense, communication
studies, semiotics, and the so-called
“Numanities.” What You See Is What You Hear
enables readers to better understand how to
analyze the structure and content of diverse
audiovisual texts, to discuss their different
idioms, and to approach them with curiosity and
critical spirit.
  Battle for Budapest Krisztián Ungváry,2011-08-30
This title is presented with a new foreword by
Istvan Deak. The battle of Budapest in the bleak
winter of 1944-45 was one of the longest and
bloodiest city sieges of World War II. From the
appearance of the first Soviet tanks on the
outskirts of the capital to the capture of Buda
Castle, 102 days elapsed. In terms of human
trauma, it comes second only to Stalingrad,
comparisons to which were even being made by
soldiers, both German and Soviet, fighting at the
time. This definitive history covers their
experiences, and those of the 800,000 non-
combatants around whom the battle raged.
  Language and Speech in Synchrony and Diachrony
Galina T. Polenova,Tatiana G. Klikushina,2017 This
collection arises from the Fifth International
Scientific Conference, Language and Speech in
Synchrony and Diachrony, held in Taganrog, Russia,
devoted to the memory of Russian linguist and
philosopher Professor P.V. Chesnokov. It examines
the functioning of different levels of linguistic
units and categories of speech with regard to
intra-and cross-cultural communication in
pragmatics of speech. The theory of language and
speech is represented not only in synchrony, but
in diachrony, in the comparative and typological
aspects of languages from various groups,
including non-literate Yenisei languages. A
further subject of discussion within is the
problem of translation, and the relation of
language and speech, text and discourse.The volume
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consists of six parts: Part I: Language and its
grammatical categories in diachronic aspect; Part
II: Grammar and other subsystems of the language;
Part III: Cross-cultural communication and
translation; Part IV: Problems of linguistic and
diachronic typology; Part V: Pragmalinguistics and
speech; and Part VI: Text, discourse, speech in
anthropocentric paradigm.The book will be of
interest to scholars of philology, linguistics,
culture and humanities, as well as those
interested in issues of language, culture and
language teaching methods.
  Design by Mercedes Benz Markus
Bolsinger,2013-01-16 Mercedes-Benz has been making
design history for over 120 years. No other brand
has launched as many dream machines; many of them
have become style icons. Superb photographs of
exemplary motor cars provide a visual tour through
the annals of automotive d
  War on the Eastern Front James Lucas,2014-10-30
This classic WWII history presents a comprehensive
yet vividly detailed account of the Third Reich’s
epic and bitter clash with the Red Army. The
opening onslaughts of Operation Barbarossa began
on June 22nd, 1941, as German forces stormed into
the Soviet Union. Few of them were to survive the
five long years of bitter struggle. A posting to
the Eastern Front during the Second World War was
rightly regarded with dread by the German
soldiers. They faced the unremitting hostility of
the climate, the people and even, at times, their
own leadership. There were epic conflicts, such as
the battles of Stalingrad and Kursk. But
surrounding these famous events was a daily war of
attrition which ultimately ground Hitler’s war
machine to a halt. In this classic account,
military historian James Lucas examines the
Eastern Front from trench warfare to a bicycle-
mounted antitank unit fighting against the
oncoming Russian hordes. Told through the
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experiences of the German soldiers who endured
these nightmarish years of warfare, War on the
Eastern Front is a unique record of this
cataclysmic campaign.
  The Rule of Three Jagdish Sheth,Rajendra
Sisodia,2002-05-14 Name any industry and more
likely than not you will find that the three
strongest, most efficient companies control 70 to
90 percent of the market. Here are just a few
examples: McDonald's, Burger King, and Wendy's
General Mills, Kellogg, and Post Nike, Adidas, and
Reebok Bank of America, Chase Manhattan, and Banc
One American, United, and Delta Merck, Johnson &
Johnson, and Bristol-Myers Squibb Based on
extensive studies of market forces, the
distinguished business school strategists and
corporate advisers Jagdish Sheth and Rajendra
Sisodia show that natural competitive forces shape
the vast majority of companies under the rule of
three. This stunning new concept has powerful
strategic implications for businesses large and
small alike. Drawing on years of research covering
hundreds of industries both local and global, The
Rule of Three documents the evolution of markets
into two complementary sectors -- generalists,
which cater to a large, mainstream group of
customers; and specialists, which satisfy the
needs of customers at both the high and low ends
of the market. Any company caught in the middle
(the ditch) is likely to be swallowed up or
destroyed. Sheth and Sisodia show how most markets
resemble a shopping mall with specialty shops
anchored by large stores. Drawing wisdom from
these markets, The Rule of Three offers
counterintuitive insights, with suggested
strategies for the Big 3 players, as well as for
mid-sized companies that may want to mount a
challenge and for specialists striving to flourish
in the shadow of industry giants. The book
explains how to recognize signs of market
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disruptions that can result in serious reversals
and upheavals for companies caught unprepared.
Such disruptions include new technologies,
regulatory shifts, innovations in distribution and
packaging, demographic and cultural shifts, and
venture capital as well as other forms of investor
funding. Years in the making and sweeping in
scope, The Rule of Three provides authoritative,
research-based insights into market dynamics that
no business manager should be without.
  Documents on the Laws of War Adam
Roberts,Richard Guelff,1989 The first edition of
this book became a standard work in the field, and
it has been extensively revised and updated for
the second edition. It is prepared with assistance
from the official Depositaries of the various
international agreements, and is an essential
reference book for statesmen and diplomats,
lawyers, journalists, and students of
international relations and law. From reviews of
the first edition: `Roberts and Guelff rely on the
documents to speak for themselves, and are right
to do so. Their becoming generally available in
this neat and usable form is an event of much
importance for all who take a serious interest in
humanitarian law and endeavour, and the limitation
of men's violence towards men.'New Society
  The Lesser Terror Michael Parrish,1996-05-16
This is the first major study based on Soviet
documents and revelations of the Soviet state
security during the period 1939-1953—a period
about which relatively little is known. The book
documents the role of Stalin and the major players
in massive crimes carried out during this period
against the Soviet people. It also provides the
first detailed biography of V. S. Abakumov,
Minister of State Security, 1946-1951. Based on
Glasnost revelations and recently released
archival material, this study covers the
operations of Soviet state security from Beriia's
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appointment in 1938 until Stalin's death. The book
pays particular attention to the career of V. S.
Abakumov, head of SMERSH counterintelligence
during the war and minister in charge of the MGB
(the predecessor of the KGB) from 1946 until his
removal and arrest in July 1951. The author argues
that terror remained the central feature of
Stalin's rule even after the Great Terror and he
provides examples of how he micromanaged the
repressions. The book catalogs the major crimes
committed by the security organs and the leading
perpetrators and provides evidence that the crimes
were similar to those for which the Nazi leaders
were punished after the war. Subjects covered
include Katyn and its aftermath, the arrest and
execution of senior military officers, the killing
of political prisoners near Orel in September
1941, and the deportations of various
nationalities during the war. The post-war period
saw the Aviator and Leningrad affairs as well as
the anti-cosmopolitan campaign whose target was
mainly Jewish intellectuals. Later chapters cover
Abakumov's downfall, the hatching of the
Mingrelian and Doctors plots and the events that
followed Stalin's death. Finally, there are
chapters on the fate of those who ran Stalin's
machinery of terror in the last 13 years of his
rule. These and other topics will be of concern to
all students and scholars of Soviet history and
those interested in secret police and intelligence
operations.
  Urban Operations U. S. Department of the
Army,2013-01-17 Doctrine provides a military
organization with a common philosophy, a language,
a purpose, and unity of effort. Rather than
establishing a set of hard and fast rules, the
objective of doctrine is to foster initiative and
creative thinking. To this end, FM 3-06 discusses
major Army operations in an urban environment.
This environment, consisting of complex terrain, a
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concentrated population, and an infrastructure of
systems, is an operational environment in which
Army forces will operate. In the future, it may be
the predominant operational environment. Each
urban operation is unique and will differ because
of the multitude of combinations presented by the
threat, the urban area itself, the major operation
of which it may be part (or the focus), and the
fluidity of societal and geopolitical
considerations. Therefore, there will always exist
an innate tension between Army doctrine, the
actual context of the urban operation, and future
realities. Commanders must strike the proper
balance between maintaining the capability to
respond to current threats and preparing for
future challenges. This manual provides the
analytical tools for evaluating an urban operation
to determine if the operation is necessary for
overall mission success. It also provides the
means to understanding and determining the impacts
of the urban environment on military operations
and provides information on managing, taking
advantage of, and mitigating the effects of those
impacts as appropriate. As such, this manual
demonstrates how to apply the doctrinal principles
in FM 3-0 to this unique environment.
  Guide to the Great Siberian Railway Aleksandrʺ
Ippolitovichʺ Dmitrīevʺ-Mamonovʺ,A. F.
Zdziárski,1900
  The New Censorship Gary Wiener,2022 Anthology of
essays examining censorship in the 21st century,
including via cancel culture and social media--
  America's National Game Albert Goodwill
Spalding,1911 This book is Albert Spaldings work
of historic facts concerning the beginning,
evolution, development and popularity of base
ball, with personal reminiscences of its
vicissitudes, its victories and its votaries. It
is one of the defining books in the early
formative years of modern baseball.
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  Galactic Pot-healer Philip K. Dick,1994 What
could an omnipresent and seemingly omnipotent
entity want with a humble pot-healer? Or with the
dozens of other odd creatures it has lured to
Plowman's Planet? And if the Glimmung is a god,
are its ends positive or malign? Combining
quixotic adventure, spine-chilling horror, and
deliriously paranoid theology, Galactic Pot-Healer
is a uniquely Dickian voyage to alternate worlds
of the imagination.
  Collected Articles of the IInd International
Linguistics Conference (Taganrog, Russia) Olga E.
Bondarets,Galina T. Polenova,2009-05-27 This book
is a collection of articles which were presented
at the II-nd International Linguistic Conference
in Taganrog, Russia. The most interesting and the
most important ideas and researches are
represented. The book consists of five parts:
Historical linguistics, Lexicology, Grammar,
Pragmatics, Ethnolinguistics and Translation. In
the first part there are articles of the yenisseic
phenomenon from historical point of view by prof.
H.Werner (Germany), the role of mythology in the
linguistic researching, the diachronic approach to
the typological analysis of mental vocabulary, the
expression of possessivity in the paleoaisatic
languages, the diachrony of grammatical categories
in different languages, historical linguistics and
Lev Gumilev’s theory of ethnogenesis. The second
part deals with a concept-centered approach to the
researching of the vocabulary on the base of
cognitive theory, some articles are devoted to the
problems of lexicography. In the third part
articles consider different grammatical problems,
for example – the problem of the zero-sign by
Pyotr Tschesnokov. The next part deals with
problems of pragmalinguistics, and the last part
considers the questions of etnolinguistics and
translation, as simultaneous interpreting, ethical
Concepts formation of national linguo-cultural
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communities. The book appeals to philologists,
teachers and students.
  A Life Less Ordinary John Hodge,1997 He's a
down-on-his-luck janitor with aspirations of
writing the great American trash novel. She's the
spoiled, sharp-tongued boss's daughter, always
looking for a creative way to spice up her boring
life. Normally, these two would never meet, but a
higher power has different plans for both of them.
The major motion picture from 20th Century Fox
starring Ewan McGregor, Cameron Diaz and Holly
Hunter hits the box office in October.
  The Evaluators’ Eye Gemma Derrick,2018-02-08
This book offers an empirical analysis of how
academic peer review panels mediate the
traditionally non-academic criterion of societal
impact. The UK’s 2014 Research Excellence
Framework (REF2014) for the first time included an
“Impact” criterion that considered how research
had influenced society, beyond academia. Using a
series of interviews with REF2014 Main Panel A
evaluators, the book explores how a dominant
definition of Impact was constructed within panels
and how this led to the development of strategies
around valuing it as an ambiguous object. By doing
so, Derrick brings a unique perspective to Impact
that is currently overlooked in the dominant
Impact evaluation discourse. Through examining the
evaluation procedure as a dynamic process it is
argued that the best models, strategies and
insights for Impact evaluation are those
constructed in practice, within peer review
groups. By exploring the legitimacy of peer review
as a tool to assess the societal impact of
research, Derrick states that the future for
Impact evaluation is not to seek alternative tools
where peer review seemingly fails, but instead to
highlight ways in which peer review panels can
work smarter. The book will be essential reading
for students, academics and policy-makers working
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in Education, as well as researchers interested in
peer review processes and the research evaluation
frameworks and audit exercises globally.
  Open Knowledge Institutions Lucy Montgomery,John
Hartley,Cameron Neylon,Malcolm Gillies,Eve
Gray,2021-08-03 The future of the university as an
open knowledge institution that institutionalizes
diversity and contributes to a common resource of
knowledge: a manifesto. In this book, a diverse
group of authors—including open access pioneers,
science communicators, scholars, researchers, and
university administrators—offer a bold
proposition: universities should become open
knowledge institutions, acting with principles of
openness at their center and working across
boundaries and with broad communities to generate
shared knowledge resources for the benefit of
humanity. Calling on universities to adopt
transparent protocols for the creation, use, and
governance of these resources, the authors draw on
cutting-edge theoretical work, offer real-world
case studies, and outline ways to assess
universities’ attempts to achieve openness.
Digital technologies have already brought about
dramatic changes in knowledge format and
accessibility. The book describes further shifts
that open knowledge institutions must make as they
move away from closed processes for verifying
expert knowledge and toward careful, mediated
approaches to sharing it with wider publics. It
examines these changes in terms of diversity,
coordination, and communication; discusses policy
principles that lay out paths for universities to
become fully fledged open knowledge institutions;
and suggests ways that openness can be introduced
into existing rankings and metrics. Case
studies—including Wikipedia, the Library
Publishing Coalition, Creative Commons, and Open
and Library Access—illustrate key processes.
  Radio Free Albemuth Philip K. Dick,1998 In Radio
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Free Albemuth, his last novel, Philip K. Dick
morphed and recombined themes that had informed
his fiction from A Scanner Darkly to VALIS and
produced a wild, impassioned work that reads like
a visionary alternate history of the United
States. Agonizingly suspenseful, darkly hilarious,
and filled with enough conspiracy theories to
thrill the most hardened paranoid, Radio Free
Albemuth is proof of Dick's stature as our
century's greatest science fiction writer.
  Red Hat Fedora Core 6 Unleashed Andrew
Hudson,Paul Hudson,2007 Continuing with the
tradition of offering the most comprehensive
coverage of Red Hat Linux on the market, Fedora
Core 6 Unleashed includes new and additional
material based on the latest release of Red Hat's
Fedora Core Linux distribution. Incorporating an
advanced approach to presenting information about
Fedora, the book aims to provide the best and
latest information that intermediate to advanced
Linux users need to know about installation,
configuration, system administration, server
operations, and security. Fedora Core 6 Unleashed
thoroughly covers all of Fedora's software
packages, including up-to-date material on new
applications, Web development, peripherals, and
programming languages. It also includes updated
discussion of the architecture of the Linux
kernel, USB, KDE, GNOME, Broadband access issues,
routing, gateways, firewalls, disk tuning, GCC,
Perl, Python, printing services (CUPS), wireless
support, international support (Unicode 5.0
support), Java programs support (Eclipse), and
security.
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